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RHS Rosemoor – Year 2 – Fantastic Food 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Kingfishers had a great day at RHS Rosemoor 

Gardens on Tuesday. Thankfully the weather 

stayed dry and we made the most of the 

outdoors. We looked for and learnt about lots 

of vegetables before planting some seeds of 

our own. We enjoyed a lovely walk in the 

woods and finished the day in the play area. It 

was a full day of learning and fun.  
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Diary Dates 

 

Monday 9th November  Boo to a Goose Theatre, “Space Cats” – Year 2 

Tuesday 10th November Inspirational Nature workshop at RHS Rosemoor – Lions and 

Zebras 

Wednesday 11th November Inspirational Nature workshop at RHS Rosemoor - Elephants 

Friday 13th November Children in Need – Come to school dressed in bright colours, if 

you wish. 

Monday 16th November Inspirational Nature – Natural art workshop at RHS Rosemoor 

- Seahorses 

Tuesday 17th November Inspirational Nature – Natural art workshop at RHS  

Rosemoor - Jellyfish 

Thursday 19th November Inspirational Nature – Natural art workshop at RHS Rosemoor 

– Starfish  

Monday 23rd November  Nasal flu immunisation for children that have been registered 

Thursday 26th and Friday 

27th November  

Theatre Alibi – Down to Earth – whole school  

 

 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher  

Road crossing patrol 

 

There will be no road crossing patrol in operation on Monday 23rd November morning. 

 

Parking 

May we please remind parents and carers to 

park with care and consideration when 

dropping off and collecting your child at 

school time. 

 

Thank you 

Menu change 

 

Please note this Wednesday 11th November 

we are serving Roast pork instead of Roast 

chicken for school lunch.  Jacket potato, 

Quorn roast or homity pie will still be 

available. 


